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I am writing in support of SB 847. As an Oregon and Portland Resident I would 

appreciate seeing the government highlight these opportunities and do what they can 

to stretch the public dollars being invested in affordable housing. All affordable 

housing projects should be exempt from the commercial prevailing wage rates, as 

they add exorbitant cost measures to projects and often require additional public 

funding to absorb. This is not an efficient use of public dollars, and we expect the 

policy makers to set laws that promote the development and decreased cost of 

affordable housing development.  


